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Following are highlights for the period of September 23, 2016 to October 20, 2016. 
 

Friday, September 23
rd 

 Attended a meeting of the Inter-Agency School Boards Team at Toronto City Hall 

 

Wednesday, September 28
th

 

 Visited with staff of Madonna Secondary School 

 

Thursday, September 29
th

 

 Attended the OCSTA Adult Faith Conference – Abundant Life/Living to the Full, 

Spiritual Health, Mental Wellness – held at St. Bonaventure Church Hall 

 Attended the Mass celebrated by Cardinal Collins for the Rededication of St. 

Michael’s Cathedral  

 

Friday, September 30
th

 

 Had the pleasure of attending the Rededication Concert performed by students of St. 

Michael’s Choir School in celebration of the reopening of St. Michael’s Cathedral 

 

Monday, October 3
rd

 

 Along with other Senior Staff, met with Cara-Marie O’Hagan, OMERS new Vice-

President of Stakeholder and Member Communications, as well as Ana Cacollo, 

Senior Vice-President of Pension Services 

 

Tuesday, October 4
th 

 Welcomed a Canadabridge Delegation from China who visited to discuss our ongoing 

relationship 

 

Wednesday, October 5
th

 

 Participated in a “Year of the Parish” event for Areas 3 and 4 which was held at St. 

Timothy Parish 

 

 

 

 



 

Thursday, October 6
th

 

 Attended a meeting with Ministry staff and all Directors of Education from Toronto 

and the surrounding areas held in Burlington, Ontario 

 Along with the Chair of the Board attended a meeting of the Nomination Committee 

for the Alumni, Merit and Friends of Catholic Education Awards 

 

Friday, October 7
th

 

 Along with Nancy Murdocca, President of the Angel Foundation for Learning, 

attended a “Student Nutrition Toronto” meeting with Toronto Public Health 

representatives at Toronto City Hall.  The meeting also included representatives from 

TDSB. 

 

Tuesday, October 11
th

 

 Visited with staff and students of Msgr. John Corrigan Elementary School 

 Met, by teleconference, with Hugh MacPhie, Facilitator, to follow-up regarding the 

Trustee/Staff Strategic Planning Sessions 

 

Wednesday, October 12
th

 

 Participated along with the Chair of Audit, Trustee Poplawski, and CFO Carlene 

Jackson, in interviews of potential candidates for the External Auditor position on our 

Audit Committee 

 Delivered welcoming remarks at the Leadership Strategy Event held at Montecassino 

Banquet Hall 

 

Saturday, October 15
th

 

 Attended the Mass and reception for the 100
th

 Anniversary of St. Monica Catholic 

Elementary School held at St. Monica Church and School  

 

Tuesday, October 18
th

 

 Participated in the Board-wide “Day of Pastoral Care” organized by our Student 

Success Department and held at the Japanese Cultural Centre in Don Mills 

 Along with the Chair of Audit, Trustee Poplawski, and CFO Carlene Jackson, 

conducted the remaining interviews for the External Auditor position on our Audit 

Committee 

 

Wednesday, October 19
th

 

 Delivered greetings, along with TDSB Director John Malloy, at “We Day” held at the 

Air Canada Centre 


